
DATE:  September 17, 2020

TOPIC: Classroom Additions at Rutledge Hall and Todd Hall

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☐ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
New condominium residences are scheduled to be built on the northwest corner of Lincoln and 

Touhy Avenues. This construction has the potential to impact class sizes. Lincoln Hall Middle 

School’s recent renovations and additions project provided ample space for enrollment increases. 

Additional classrooms at Todd Hall and Rutledge Hall would allow the same for the elementary 

grade levels.

Fiscal Impact:
Unknown

Recommendation:
This summary is for informational purposes. The Administration requests direction from the 

Facilities Committee on next steps relative to additional elementary classrooms on the SD74 

campus.
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